April 2021: Catching up with our donors

GenOn Ministries

Dear Friend,

Spring greetings! This season brings warmth and new life, both desperately needed this year. As Easter people, we place hope in the resurrection of Jesus Christ and continue to look forward to better days and restored community.

As a GenOn donor, you are important in supporting our work for partnering with churches to nurture, grow, and deepen Christ-centered community to love God and love one another.

Thank you.

Peace in Christ,

Liz Perraud Executive Director



What's New from GenOn?

A New Youth Summit Coming: After nearly 50 years of Summit West and 25 years of Summit East, we are moving to Knoxville, Tenn. for one combined Youth Summit starting in July 2022. We are excited about new possibilities while holding to time-honored traditions of what makes our Youth Summits the mountain-top faith experiences that they are.

God's World in Community: Starting with Lent, we debuted a new intergenerational resource for churches and will continue the series to help congregations as we all emerge from the pandemic. The resource includes options for home use or church gatherings outdoors. All options point to strengthening intergenerational Christ-centered community.

Virtual Training: Online events have allowed us to reach farther (like Australia and Alaska!) and to be more affordable for churches. We will continue online options even as we gladly return to the more personal onsite training and guiding of congregations when we can.

And more! We gathered a task force for 12 weeks with Fresh Expressions US in early 2021 to explore a plan to train and advise cohorts of churches to become more intentionally intergenerational. We held online Round Tables on intergenerational community and then added Front Porch Conversations for LOGOS leaders through Facebook Rooms. More to come!



Our Board of Directors

Beth Thompson, President
Ann Wilson, Vice President
Tara Dew, Secretary
Jim Ryan, Treasurer
Annette Hinkle
Rev. Dean Lindsey
John Roberto
Rev. Merideth Sprigler
Ed Carlson, emeritus
Shirley Carlson, emeritus
Tom Kanavy, emeritus
Anne Pankratz, emeritus
Rev. Anna Taylor-Sweringen,
emeritus

Our Staff

Kelly Burnett, Youth Summit Coordinator

Ryan Chu, Marketing Intern
Betsy Dishman, Training Director
Suzie Lane, Program Director
Amanda Nevin, Database
Administrator

Liz Perraud, Executive Director **Tracey Schoch**,

Communications Coordinator Nancy Shimpeno, Bookkeeper 65 years of combined years of service for the GenOn staff!



www.GenOnMinistries.org

P.O. Box 4, Springdale, Pa 15144

Page 1 of 2

How does your donation connect more people to the love of Jesus Christ?



"GenOn materials are helpful in connecting families, especially during this time of virtual worship and gatherings."

"Being an interim pastor, just starting a new church, GenOn's workshop on intergenerational ministry is helpful as I support the congregation."

"We have seen the deep, eternal value of intergenerational ministry in our church for over 50 years with LOGOS!"

Your donation allows us to partner with all churches for TRAINING and RESOURCES and offer SUMMER YOUTH SUMMITS as we nurture abundant life-giving relationships with God through Jesus Christ.

Our Volunteers

We extend our reach through a network of more than 100 devoted and experienced volunteers who lead our training events, serve on our board and task forces, plan and staff our Youth Summits, and donate many in-kind services.

Thank you!





"One generation shall laud your works to another, and shall declare your mighty acts." Psalm 145:4

www.GenOnMinistries.org

P.O. Box 4, Springdale, Pa 15144

Page 2 of 2